
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Circular No.58/2021-22                  Date:  01 Dec, 2021 
 
 

FOR CLASS  IX 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The Class Representative of IX, Mrs Indula Mishra has reported that parents of Class IX are wanting to 
have the Hybrid Mode of learning. 
 
It will not be possible for the school to shift to the Hybrid Mode at this point of time, keeping in mind the 
curriculum to be covered for final examination. 
 
Parents may note, the school adheres to U.P. Govt. guidelines and all schools in the State of Uttar Pradesh 
have re-opened w.e.f. 15 Oct, 2021. 
 
        Warm Regards, 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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